
ST JOSEPH’S
CATHOLIC SCHOOL

CALVERT ROAD
NEW PLYMOUTH

Telephone/Facsimile      (06) 758 0364

Email Address: admin@stjosephsnp.school.nz

Monday 23rd of August 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Welcome to the cricket season.  Your child has expressed an interest in playing cricket in Term 4
this year. The Term 4 cricket dates are below:

Yr 1-4 Incrediball and Kiwi Cricket
These are both played on Friday nights.  This competition is called Superstar Cricket.
Yr 1/2 players play Superstar Kiwi and Yr 3/4 players play Superstar Incrediball.
Games commence: Friday 29th October
Last game: Friday 10th December

Yr 5-6 Hardball Cricket
This competition is played on Saturday morning.  It is called ‘Super Smash’.
Games commence: Saturday 30th October
Last game: Saturday 11th December

Please register your children using the link below.
https://registrations.crichq.com/register/108525
The link can also be found on the School App.
Registrations need to be completed by Friday 3rd September. Only those children who have
completed registration online will be placed into teams.  Please ask if you need support with this.
Registration is a commitment to play. Refunds will not be available once registration is
received and payment will be expected.

Cricket subs
Cricket subs are $25 per player.  Do not pay yet. With the changes in Covid Levels we will take
registrations and then invoice via the school accounts when the season goes ahead.

Shirts/Cricket gear
Players will be issued with a black school sports shirt in the first week of Term 4.  They are required
to wear black shorts.  Older children may choose to wear white cricket pants but this is optional
Each team will be provided with a cricket gear bag with all the necessary equipment.

Parental support
Before teams can be organised we require a commitment from parents to take on one of the many
roles involved in running a sports team.  These roles include coaching, managing teams, scoring,
actively supporting coaches etc.  For cricket to run smoothly we are dependent on this support. If
there is not enough parental support then teams will not be registered.  Please indicate your
support when registering your child online.
Organising teams is a challenging job so please accept the team your child is placed in and avoid
making requests to change teams.  Sides are set up depending on numbers.  At times players may
not play the grade they have selected.  We will do our best to accommodate everyone.

Please let me know if you have any questions. sheryl@stjosephsnp.school.nz

Sheryl Firth
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